
SCHOOL PICTURE DAY 

Dear Parents,  

School picture day will be on Wednesday, September 30th, organized by the PPO, 

Studio Vicky Bombardier has been scheduled to take our school pictures once again this 

year. If it is nice out, all pictures will be taken outside. If not, the background is a greyish-

white aged barn door finish. If you wish to see the background, go to the school’s website 

under “Parent Information” and “Parent Participation Organization” or to the St. Francis 

Elementary PPO’s Facebook page.  

Please note that due to the current regulations, there are a few changes we need to 

respect: 

➢ our volunteers will not be able to smooth down hair, fix collars and jewelry and help 

the children strike a pose (they must respect the 2m distance) and so we have 

requested a natural pose; 

➢ since teachers cannot be near their students without their mask, class photos will be 

a mosaic of everyone’s individual photos; 

➢ we will NOT offer photos with siblings after school this year. 

As always, we are not able to offer a re-takes if your child is absent on picture day. We 

are looking forward to another year of beautiful pictures!     

Don’t forget to SMILE!  

 

 


